
 

 
May 27, 2025 
RE: Addendum #2 
BID #25.105 New Child Development Center Building  
 
To All Bidders,  
 
Further clarification was requested for the following questions that were submitted on time but 
where missed in the previous addendum: 
 

1.​ Question: Please advise which anterior finishes for the new buildings the GC should 
include in their bid. In the A sheet finish schedule it appears ALL interior finishes are 
New by GC. Is that correct? 
Answer:  Yes, please include in BID.  

2.​ Question:  Will new buildings have all required Fire Alarm, low voltage and power 
conduits called out on the plans E sheets pre installed by the building manufacture or 
should we account for them in our bid ? referenced sheets E5.01, E5.02,E5.03,FA3.01 
Answer: Contractor to account for fire alarm and associated low voltage.   

3.​ Question: When is the BID date?  
Answer: BID’s are due on or before June 2, 2025 by 2 PM.  Please disregard the typo on 
page 2 of the BID documents.   

 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Christopher Diaz 
Director of Purchasing  
 


